


My name is /joe Andreoli and I have been a resident of Weston Downs for over 21
years and I am looking for your support to uphold your commitment to the residents
of Weston Downs and surrounding neighbourhoods and reject the development
application for this 7 storey building that nobody wants. We voted you to work for
us. We now need your support. We will be supporting and voting for those that help
us. Support what is right and correct what is wrong. This building does not belong
here.
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